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LAUDERTRAC 
TRANSPORTATION AND TRAFFIC UPDATE  
Tracking Progress on Fort Lauderdale Commission Priorities for 2021

The Transportation and Mobility Department is responsible for a variety of projects throughout the City ranging from complex plans 
that require interagency coordination to small-scale neighborhood improvements. As neighbors are spending more time at home, the 
Department has experienced an influx of requests for projects such as traffic signal box wraps, speed radar signs, pavement markings, 
and speed humps that lead to enhanced safety and neighborhood appeal. 

The following is a brief overview of the status of these neighborhood projects. To learn more about the work of the Transportation 
and Mobility Department and to apply for improvements in your neighborhood, visit ftlcity.info/TAMppi.

Traffic Signal Box Wraps 
Between 2020-2022, 46 traffic signal boxes will be wrapped throughout Fort Lauderdale to promote beautification and neighborhood 
engagement. Several locations that have been recently wrapped include NE 13 Street between NW 7 Avenue and US 1 in Middle 
River Terrace, Poinsettia Heights, and Lake Ridge; NW 15 Avenue between Sunrise Boulevard and NW 19 Street in Lauderdale 
Manors; and NE 26 Street between Bayview Drive and US 1 in Coral Ridge. 

Continued on page 2

Speed Radar Signs 
Transportation and Mobility staff has installed speed radar signs in 
several locations throughout the City to assist with traffic calming 
efforts. These signs have recently been installed in Rio Vista and Las 
Olas Isles. By the end of this summer, new signs will be installed in 
Poinsettia Heights, Victoria Park, and Durrs.

http://ftlcity.info/TAMppi


If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

GET INFORMATION AND UPDATES
24-hour Neighbor Call Center: 954-828-8000
Website: www.fortlauderdale.gov
LauderStreet:  www.fortlauderdale.gov/lauderstreet
Email Updates: www.fortlauderdale.gov/enews
Facebook: www.facebook.com/CityofFortLauderdale
Twitter: www.twitter.com/FTLCityNews
Nextdoor: www.nextdoor.com
YouTube:  www.youtube.com/CityofFortLauderdale
Instagram:  www.instagram.com/CityofFortLauderdale

Pavement Markings
The pavement marking program is a coordinated effort between Transportation and Mobility, the Public Works Road Services Team, 
and Broward County’s Traffic Engineering Division. Over the past three months, Transportation and Mobility staff has completed site 
reviews and identified over 75 locations that are scheduled to be revitalized. These photos show recently completed enhancements 
in Tarpon River. 
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Speed Humps
Transportation and Mobility was granted additional funding 
this fiscal year to install speed humps throughout each 
of the City’s four districts. The City has moved away from 
concrete and asphalt speed humps and is instead installing 
pre-fabricated speed cushions that feature high-visibility 
pavement markings and can be installed with minimal 
disruption to the surrounding area. The City installed over 
50 speed cushions in the last year and is scheduled to install 
another 25 by the end of this year.

http://www.fortlauderdale.gov
http://www.fortlauderdale.gov/lauderstreet
http://www.fortlauderdale.gov/enews
http://www.facebook.com/CityofFortLauderdale
http://www.twitter.com/FTLCityNews
http://www.nextdoor.com
http://www.youtube.com/CityofFortLauderdale
http://www.instagram.com/CityofFortLauderdale

